
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message of Condolence 
 
 
On behalf of the town of Rothesay, Mayor Grant and Rothesay Council 
extend their sincerest condolences to families and friends who have lost 
loved ones, the Royal Canadian Mounted Police and fellow police officers, 
and to those injured during this past weekend’s tragic event. 
 
We are reminded of the courage of all first responders.  They face danger 
every single day to ensure our communities remain safe. Thank you for 
your service and our deepest sympathy on the loss of RCMP Cst. Heidi 
Stevenson. 
 
To the people of Nova Scotia, please know that we stand with you and 
that you are in our thoughts and prayers in the challenging days ahead.  
 
Rothesay flags will be flown at half-mast until further notice. 
 
Mayor Nancy Grant 
20 April 2020 
 


